
Basis for STA Request 
 

Due to a malfunctioning main transmitter, Station KMKS has been forced to operate at reduced 
power utilizing the station’s backup transmitter.  Specifically, it has been operating at 
approximately 10% of authorized power since May 23, 2022.  Licensee has ordered replacement 
parts and made arrangements for installation.  In the interim, STA to continue operating at 10% 
power is respectfully requested.  Licensee will promptly notify the Commission when the station 
is able to resume full-power operations. 


